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Comments: As a sportsman and a mountain biker, I do not support the extension of additional mountain bike

trails in the Crested Butte area.  The encroachment of development and recreation are having a massive impact

on the health and wellbeing of Colorado's wildlife.  I ask the USFS to deny any extension that may have even

minimal impact on our wildlife.  Let's keep our wildlife and woodlands in-place for future generations.  Thank you

for your consideration.


